
FREE Practice ACT test 
 

Little Miami High School and TorchPrep are hosting a 
MANDATORY practice ACT test for ALL juniors on 

 

Monday, November 14, 2016 
8:00 AM – 11:30 AM 

 
This practice ACT test is to help students prepare for the state-

required ACT test on April 19, 2017. 

 
Please note: Juniors may be dismissed from school at the conclusion of the test if they 
have put in their full effort and if they have parental permission. Parents must email 
Cara Hageman (chageman@littlemiamischools.com) to give permission by Thursday, 
November 10, 2016. 

 
 
 

TorchPrep hosts test prep boot camps throughout the Cincinnati area 
to help students learn testing strategies to maximize their ACT score.   

 
 

TorchPrep Parent Information Session 
Thursday, December 1, 2016, at 7:00 PM 

Location: Little Miami High School, Room 136/137 
 

TorchPrep Student Presentation  
Note: students will receive their score from the practice test at this time 

Friday, December 2, 2016, during advisory 

 
 
 

**More information about the required April ACT test will be provided soon.** 
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